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Dear Parents and Carers,
We are looking forward to our whole school pantomime visit to see Jack and the Beanstalk on Thursday 15th December. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For many of our children, this will be the first time that they have experienced a pantomime so we are looking forward to sharing this experience with them.  We know that an overview of the day will be helpful so that you can speak to your children in advance of the day.  Children will need to wear school uniforms and bring their lunch box and a water bottle with them.  They will not need any book bags or reading books and we do not wish for the children to take anything with them for the bus.  
On Thursday 15th, we will leave school at 9:00 sharp, travelling by coach.  There are four coaches booked and we need to be prompt to enable us to get everybody on board safely and leave on time.  The pantomime is at The Yvonne Arnold in Guildford.  When we arrive, we will have a toilet stop so please advise your children that there are hand driers in the toilets.  
The pantomime is two hours and fifteen minutes long with a twenty-minute interval.  The children will be sitting in their year groups for the pantomime.  They will eat their lunch at the theatre.  Chartwells only provide a packed lunch for children who have applied for free school meals and pupil premium.  Please provide a packed lunch for your child that day, unless you have applied for free school meals and your child has this funding.  
Thank you to those who have paid their contribution of £18.80 - please contact the school office if you are having any difficulties with ScoPay so that we can support this.  If you have any questions, please let us know.  
Kind regards,

Mrs Jennifer Thornton
Headteacher
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